
Superintendent Report 
 

1.  Bleachers are in for the baseball and softball field.  

These bleachers are replacing the old grandstand 

bleachers.  They were ordered based on the goal of 

having a safe environment for  the community 

2. Mrs. Crow is setting up a program for the community 

and staff that will address recognizing changes in our 

children and their friends’ behavior.  I feel that the 

best way to increase safety at our schools is to train 

the staff and parents on signs to look for in our 

students.  This should also reduce discipline problems. 

3. We have one quote to replace the roof on the 

administration building.  If no one else gives us one by 

the end of next week, we will go with this one for 

approximately $15,500. 

4. The bus has been ordered and hopefully will be here 

before the end of the school year. 

5. The section of the baseball fence that had the graffiti 

painted on it two years ago will be repainted this past 

week.  


